DRrRAFTER’'S NOTE LRB-1187/1dn
FROM THE MGG:wlj:km
LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

December 13, 2000

1. 1999 Assembly Bill 772 has been totally redrafted for this session to take into
account how DNR currently issues disabled person fishing licenses, to deal with the
fee issue, and to make nonsubstantive corrections. Therefore, please review the
analysis and the body of the bill carefully.

2. Note that this draft requires “nongovernmental issuing agents” who issue other
types of fish and game licenses to issue these temporary licenses. In other words, an
agent cannot opt out of issuing temporary licenses. Please let me know if that is not
your intent.
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